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February 14, 2000 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
1266 River View Drive 
Walnut Port, PA 18088 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

890 Commonwealth Avenue 

Boston University 

Boston, Massachusetts 

02215 

617 353.0909 

617 353.4747 fax 

www.wbur.org 

Thank you for your letter of February 9. I'm sure that you were indeed receiving WXNI on 
Tuesday February 8, since the station rebroadcasts the audio of WRNI. 

Thank you for sending the cassette. We appreciate your interest in WBUR and WRNI. 

Cordially 

Steve Elman 
Assistant General Manager 
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